
VEDA VYASA D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKAS PURI, NEW DELHI 

CIRCULAR FOR NEW ENTRANTS OF PRE-SCHOOL (2018-19) 

VVDAV/VP/2018/01                                                             Date:13.03.2018 

 

Dear Parent 

“Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much” 

-Helen Keller 

 

We take great pleasure to welcome your ward to Veda Vyasa D.A.V. 

fraternity. We are geared up to begin the session with new aspirations and 

dreams. We would like you to make a note of the following points: 

 

Details DATE TIMINGS VENUE/ENTRY 

List of bus 

routes and 

allotted section 

 

30 March 

(Friday) 

08.00 A.M. to 2.00 P.M. Will be displayed near 

the school canteen, 

fees counter and 

school website – 

www.vvdav.org 

Uniform, books 

and stationary 

 

30 March 

(Friday) 

08.00 A.M. to 2.00 P.M. Entry from gate no. 

2(canteen side) 

Bus routes and 

other Transport 

Queries (if any) 

 

31 March 

(Saturday) 

09.00 A.M. to 10.00 A.M. Can meet the bus 

incharge/ transport 

incharge, in the junior 

activity room / junior 

yoga room. 

Orientation for 

Parents only 

(Children are not 

allowed). 

7 April 

2018 

(Saturday) 

09.00 A.M. to 10.00 A.M. Hans Raj Hall (school 

premises) 

Entry from Gate No. 1 

 

FIRST DAY OF THE SCHOOL (Saturday, 31st March, 2018) 

 

• The new session will commence from Saturday, 31st  March, 2018 .The 

parents along with their ward have to come to school between 8.45a.m. - 

9.00a.m. The school gates will close at 9.00 a.m.  Entry to the school will 

be from Gate No. 3 (opposite Ever shine society). Parents with their ward 

will be escorted to their respective classrooms with our staff. 

 



 

• Parents can take their ward back with them. 

 

• Children should come to school in proper school uniform with I-card. 

 

• NO SCHOOL BAG ON THE FIRST DAY. 

 

• 2nd April (Monday) will be a holiday for the students of Pre-School. 

 

• Regular school for the children of Pre-School will start from Tuesday, 3rd 

April, 2018.  

 

• The school timings for the students of Pre-School are 7.40 a.m.-12.20 

p.m. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

                             

NOTE - Parents are requested to bring one photograph of the escort (the 

person who will pick the child from school). It should be submitted on 

Saturday,17.03.18 between 8.00 a.m.-9.30 a.m. at the school reception. It is 

mandatory ,as no child will be handed over without the escort card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


